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To the NSW parliament and the people of NSW, I submit that reforms proposed by Mark 
Latham are urgent and necessary given the substantial abuse of tax payer funds being spent 
supporting the actions of "lawfare" and "serial pests" such as Mr Garry Burns. This particular 
individual has made no secret of his very public crusade to victimize his ideological enemies with 
actions that have repeatedly been proven to have no merit. Yet this repeat offender has 
continued to garner support over a long period of time by government employees at the cost of 
taxpayers to perpetuate a form of abuse. 


